
Speech and Language 

Welcome Back! I hope you and your family had a great summer! 

 
My name is Eleanor (Ellie) Murray. This is my third year with Dorchester School District Four. I 
currently serve students at Williams Memorial Elementary School and Saint George Middle 
School. I live in Saint George with my husband and our 2 dogs. In our spare time, we enjoy 
spending time with our family and friends at the lake and beach. I received my B.S. in Exercise 
Science from USC, and I received my Master’s degree in Communication Sciences and Disorders 
from USC as well. I look forward to working with you and your student to improve their speech 
and language skills!   
  
As you are aware, your child will be receiving speech and language therapy services as stated in 
their Individualized Education Plan (IEP). We are continuing to finalize a schedule. I will send that 
information home as soon as possible. I am more than happy to communicate with you by email 
(ecampbell@dd4.k12.sc.us) or through the Remind app. Instructions to join my remind are at the 
bottom of this page.  

Please complete and return the Student Information sheet, so I know the best way to reach 
you!!   

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  You will receive progress 
reports every 9 weeks, so that you are aware of your child’s progress. Each month, a calendar 
of speech/language activities will be sent home. This is a great way for you to be actively 
involved in the improvement of your child’s speech and language skills.  Again, I look forward to 
working with you and your child and have great expectations for the upcoming school year! 

Sincerely,  

Ellie Murray, MCD, CCC-SLP 

Speech Language Pathologist 

 

HOW TO JOIN MY REMIND “Murray Speech”, choose one of the following options: 

1. In the app, add class, enter class code @murraySLP 
2. Send text to 81010 with message @murraySLP 
3. Follow the link: remind.com/join/murrayslp 


